## 

Zelda la Grange started her career in 1992 and in 1994 applied for a job in the Office of the first democratic Presidency. In 1999, President Mandela handpicked her from his personal staff to remain in his services beyond retirement. Zelda served President Mandela in various capacities over 19 years including Executive Personal Assistant and Spokesperson until his death on 5 December 2013. On June 19th 2014 she published her memoirs entitled "Good Morning, Mr Mandela". It is a story of love and hope in which Zelda shares her life and how serving Nelson Mandela for 19 years has had an impact on her life.

ZELDA
LA GRANGE

STELLENBOSCH
UNIVERSITY
MUSEUM
12:00 - 14:00

RSVP by 4 August 2017 to Lize-Mari Doubell discourse@sun.ac.za

@fvzs / #DiscourseCafe
\*ALL REFRESHMENTS SERVED ARE HALAAL

BRING R200 SHOULD YOU WISH TO PURCHASE "GOOD MORNING, MR MANDELA" AT THE EVENT



